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Let’s Celebrate Memories!
Purchase your yearbook today, on sale now 
for $20.00, While supplies last! All orders will 
be delivered to your child’s classroom in May. 
 

Spring Plays!
Pre-Kindergarten will have a spring program 
on April 25 at 5:00 pm.  Students should arrive 
at 4:30 in their classroom.

First, Third, and Fifth grades will be 
performing their spring program two times.  
The dress rehearsal is this Friday, during 
chapel.  The final performance is on Friday, 
April 26 at 7:00 pm.  Students should arrive 
at 6:30. 
 

 

Parent Teacher 
Fellowship   
Last Fun Friday of 
the year April 19th!! 
Come support your 
PTF, we will have so many 
goodies! Venmo and zelle 
available.
Spirit wear orders due this Friday. 
Available for purchase with form 
or online. Please turn those orders 
in. They will not be accepted after 
the 20th.
Mother’s Love fundraiser starts 
next week April 22nd-May 3rd. 
Keep an eye out for the flyer and 
order form in your child’s folder. 
We have an online exclusive deal if 
you order online.
Save the date. Family fun fair May 
31st from 2-5. Parents we need 
all of your help for this event! 
It is going go to be epic! Ticket 
sales and bbq plate sales will be 
available starting may 1st. Bbq 
plates and vegan plates are pre-
order ONLY! So make sure you 
order.  
Thank you,  
PTF Vice President Kari Quevedo 
(951) 742-2247

YOUTH GROUP:
Students between Grades 6 & 12 are 
invited to join Pastor Michelle for Ne Plus 
Ultra Diakonos Youth Group. They meet 
in building D each Wednesday night. 
Children do not need to attend VCA to 
attend Youth Group. Children may be 
dropped off between 6:30 & 7 PM and 
need to be picked up at 8:30. 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
04/15/2024 04/16/2024 04/17/2024 04/18/2024 04/19/2024

04/22/2024 04/23/2024 04/24/2024
Spirit Day - Retro Dress 
Day

04/25/2024
Pre-Kindergarten Spring 
Program 5:00 PM

04/26/2024
Minimum Day - Out at 
12:00 noon.
Spring Play - Friday 
(Grades - 1st, 3rd, 5th) at 
7:00 PM

04/29/2024 04/30/2024 05/01/2024 05/02/2024 05/03/2024

05/06/2024 05/07/2024 05/08/2024 05/09/2024
PTF Meeting - 3:30 PM

05/10/2024

VALLEY CHRISTIAN ACADEMYVALLEY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Congratulations
                   Students of the Week

        

Pre-K
Kinder 

First
Second

Third
Fourth

Fifth 
Sixth

 

Emilio Hernandez 
Tristan McCann 
Milah Chavez
Amaris Torres
Evangeline Fleming
Nathan Gomez
Izabelle Jimenez
Raine Julien

Let your light so shine before men, that they 
may see your good works and glorify your 
Father in heaven.   

                                                     —Matthew 5:16



B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth
Sixth

Seventh & Eighth

Psalm 56:3
Psalm 100:4
Deuteronomy 31:8
1 John 3:23
Romans 8:18
Psalm 143:10
1 Thessalonians 5:12
James 1:2-4
John 5:39-40

Pre-K -  
Hello parents and grandparents! I hope you enjoyed our 
performance in Chapel! And I hope you enjoyed getting 
to see what Chapel is all about! The kids really love the 
singing part! They get up and dance! Our Spring play is 
coming up! April 25th at 5:00PM! Hope to see you all 
there! Dress your babies up fancy!  
Kindergarten -  
We will be having a “Bug party” on Wednesday April 
24th. We will be making “bug” themed snacks. Please 
send in $8 labeled with your child’s name by this Friday 
the 19th.  Spirit Days theme this month will be “Retro 
Day.” Moms, save the date for our Annual Mother’s Day 
Tea on Thursday morning, May 9th.  
 

First Grade -  
First Grade has been practicing real hard along with the 
third and fifth graders.  We are preparing for our musical 
on April 26.  If you would like to see a preview join us in 
chapel this week.  In Bible, we will be learning the need 
to trust in God; seeking Him out to calm our fears as He 
calmed the waves of the sea and walked on the water.  In 
math,  we will be adding three digit numbers.  In science, 
we are studying plants and anticipate observing plants 
growing. We will be planting seeds! 
 
 
Second Grade - 
We made it to the 4th quarter! As we begin this last 
quarter of second grade, let’s finish strong! Report 
cards will go home on Friday. This week in math we 
finish our chapter on multiplication and begin learning 
about fractions. In science we’re finishing our chapter 
on volcanos and earthquakes. Next we will be learning 
about natural resources. We have many exciting things 
to learn in second grade. 

Third Grade - 
This week we are beginning on our science animal 
notebooks. Instructions for completing this is in your 
homework packet for the week. The due date will be  5/10. 
In your homework packet is our new poem , “ Overheard 
in the Orchard “, which will be recited by 5/3.  
Please remember to turn in your red or blue T-shirt for 
our upcoming dress rehearsal this Friday 4/19, and the 
play on 4/26. Our tests for the week are language and 
science, both on Friday. Hope you have a great week 
everyone! 

Fourth Grade  -  
We cleared the garden of all weeds and vegetables,  except 
for the snap peas and our one hardy chard.  We are hoping 
to begin planting seeds this week.   Students will be having 
a Language test on Tuesday, it will cover capitalization, 
contractions, pronouns and antecedents, and punctuation.  
Our new math chapter is covering fractions, improper 
fractions, equivalent fractions, and mixed numbers.

Fifth Grade - 
Welcome to the 4th quarter!  This week, each student is 
asked to begin reading their autobiography book every 
night for the next two weeks.  Details on the next book 
report coming soon.  This Friday, is our dress rehearsal 
and we will need each student to be present and ready to 
perform with their assigned shirt and or costume. We will 
have a math test on fractions this week.  Please study and 
prepare by looking over past work pages as this chapter 
has been a challenge.

Middle School -  
We return to our regularly scheduled programming in 
Middle School this week.  The Spirit Wear sale continues 
this week.  Orders may be done online or you may send 
your form and money into the classroom.  Report cards 
for the 3rd quarter go home this Friday.  6th grade has a 
book report and diorama due April 30.  Pre-Algebra has a 
quiz on Thursday.  Have a great week! 

—Ms. Wong 
 
Thank you to all the parents who 
contributed to the DC trip whether 
monetarily or by chaperoning. The DC 
trip was successful because of you. 
Report cards for Third Quarter will be 
handed out on Friday. 8th grade will 
have a history test this week, and 
both 7th and 8th grades will have 
an ASL song test/performance on 
Friday. 8th grade families, please 
be on the lookout for an email 
regarding graduation.

 —Miss �Michelle 
 
 

 

FROM THE TEACHERS:


